
Books We Read 

What About Bear? By Su-
zanne Bloom 

“The Lion and the Mouse” 

How Much Lunch? By 
Elayne Reiss-Weimann 

“The Lion and the Mouse” 
based on Aesop’s fable 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Heithoff 

September 20, 2019 

work on writing 

letter sounds.  

Right now we 

may not be writ-

ing all of 

the 

sounds 

we hear 

but we 

are trying 

to write at 

least a beginning, 

middle, and end-

ing sound for 

each word.  

Watch for class 

books in your 

child’s backpack 

next week. 

In your child’s 

folder tonight you 

will see a giant M 

that had been 

divided 

into 

spots. 

Your 

child 

wrote 

and 

drew an illustra-

tion of each of 

the words in 

those boxes. You 

will notice that 

the words are not 

spelled correctly. 

This is because in 

kindergarten we 

Thank you to everyone 

that turned in homework 

today. If you have not 

finished reading the 

books 3 times, please fin-

ish over the weekend 

and send back home-

work on Tuesday. 

Next wee we will begin 

out unit about numbers. 

This unit will begin with 

the numbers 0-10 and 

how to write the num-

bers the “kindergarten 

way”. We will also be do-

ing lots of counting and 

a special skill called subi-

tizing. 

In social studies we fin-

ished our unit about 

families. We drew our 

families and they are 

hanging in the hallway. 

We will be focusing more 

on science in the weeks 

to come with a unit 

about force and motion.  

During our RAMS meet-

ing, we will focus on how 

to make and be a good 

friend.  
 

*No school Monday, Sept. 

23 

*PTA meeting Sept. 24, at 6 

*Apple Orchard trip Sept. 25 

*Picture retakes Tuesday, Oct. 1st 

*Field trip to the apple orchard 

Thursday, October 3. A cold lunch is 

needed 

 

 

* Aivry was our Star of the 

Week 

 

*Fine motor practice:  pick up coins 

that have been placed on a table 
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